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Challenge: Substance abuse treatment providers wanted to offer gender-sensitive treatment to women with a history of sexual abuse; however, providers felt unqualified to handle discussions of these traumas. 

Solution: With funding from SAMHSA's Center for Substance Abuse Treatment, Deborah Rugs, Ph.D., an associate in research at the University of South Florida’s Louis de la Parte Florida Mental Health Institute, and colleagues Holly Hills, Ph.D., and Roger Peters, Ph.D., identified an a protocol—"Seeking Safety"—and tested two ways of persuading treatment providers to use it. 

One group had a single workshop about how to use the manual; the other identified "opinion leaders" who would receive intensive training and then train counselors in turn. Intensive training paid off, with the second group more than twice as likely as the first group to use the protocol. 

http://alt.samhsa.gov/samhsa_news/VolumeXII_5/article4_8.htm

